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15 May 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

PARIS TRIP  
13th - 17th JULY 2020 

 
Firstly, I would like to thank you for your patience regarding this trip. We have been working hard 
behind the scenes to explore all available options before writing to you with the best solution for all 
parties. I am delighted to inform you that this is now the case. 
 
We have always been keen for this trip to go ahead as it provides students with an experience that 
cannot be achieved in the classroom. For this reason, our intention has always been to defer the 
trip to a time when we can travel again safely and ensure that the money you have paid for the trip 
is secure. 
 
Working with the tour operator, we are delighted to announce that we have agreed that the trip will 
now take place during next year’s Enrichment Week, Monday 12th July - Friday 16th July 2021.  The 
accommodation, excursions, travel, etc, will be exactly as planned for the original trip.  I am very 
happy that the amazing experience of travelling abroad, cultural visits and language opportunities 
provided by this trip, will still be available to our students. 
 
As I am sure you will appreciate, the cost of the trip may increase by a small amount, however we, 
alongside the tour operator, are working hard to negotiate travel costs. All payments you have 
already made to the School will be credited to our trip in 2021.  If you have not yet managed to pay 
the full amount for the 2020 trip as yet, please do not worry.  A payment plan will be put in place in 
September and I will be in contact at the start of the next academic year with further details 
regarding this. 
 
I apologise for not writing to you sooner to update you.  I was waiting for our tour company, 
Edventure Travel Ltd, to provide specific details for the trip.  As you can imagine, the tour operator 
has been inundated by schools during this period of uncertainty.  Please put this new date in your 
diary and pass on the good news to your child. 
 
If you have any queries regarding this, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
 
 
Mrs S Hatton 
Trip Leader and Subject Leader of French 
shatton@buckinghamschool.org  
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